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...We’re here to Advise, Guide, and Assist so
you can Build Safe, Well, and Fast
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To add or remove your your e-mail from our distribution list:
 1) To add your e-mail to our distribution list, please click here.
 2) Click on the "unsubscribe" link below.
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This message was sent to duckworth.donald@gmail.com by:

City of Los Angeles
Department of Building & Safety
201 N. Figueroa Street, 10th Floor
Los Angeles, CA  90012
(213) 482-6749
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